St Bernadette’s Catholic Primary School
2 Willey St
Sunshine Norih Vic 3020
Ph: 039311 8872
e&e & E: principal@stlsunshinenth.catholic.edu.au
S s, Lo s >mz_m3§waog

Dear Parents, Monday 30™ April, 2018

Fred Zeinstra will be on Long Service Leave from Thursday 3" May until Monday 21 May. During
this time, we will be unable to facilitate the Reading Recovery Program. The teacher in the

learning space will provide the necessary support for your child with their leaming throughout this
fime,

Mr Zeinstra will provide your child with some books they can practice their reading with during
this fime.

If you have any concerns please feel free to contact your child's teacher.

Regards, |
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